What are your thoughts on
land use and development
In Stonington?

The Town of Stonington is in the process of updating its
zoning regulations to better manage growth and
development across the Town. The goals of this effort include
simplifying the regulations, improving protection of
environmental resources, and encouraging sustainable
development.

Please participate in the survey below to share your thoughts.

Scan the QR code to
take a ten-minute
survey or visit:

www.surveymonkey.com/r/stoningtonzoning

Learn more at:
www.stonington-ct.gov/planning-department/
pages/comprehensive-zoning-rewrite




